
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 25092/24 
 
14th June 2024 

  

Deputy Catherine Murphy 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Murphy 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 25092/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE paediatric 

ophthalmologist registrars at CHI Temple Street in the years of 2022, 2023 and to date 
in 2024, in tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 

Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
below.  

 
WTE paediatric ophthalmologist registrars at CHI at Temple Street 

2022 4 WTE 
2023 5 WTE 

2024 to-date 3 WTE 

 
Additional notes: 

2022 WTE as of 31.12.2022 

2023 WTE as of 31.12.2023 (1 WTE was a supernumerary post) 

2024 WTE as of 13.06.2024 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Dr. Ike Okafor 

Clinical Director 

Email: Ikechukwu.Okafor@childrenshealthireland.ie 


